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Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office 765 S Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

My review of the Colville National Forest Revision Plan comes after much debate about the 21" diameter logging

size. I also would prefer we have more wilderness area, but am willing to compromise on the proposed wildlife

area. Having reviewed the Option P. is the best option.

 

I want to also thank you for your dedication to managing our public lands under such difficult budget constraints,

while having to deal with a growing number of people who misunderstand the value of maintaining public land in

perpetuity .

 

Again, thank you for all you do and for the opportunity to comment on this plan. Please contact me with any

questions,

 


